
Follow-Up on Emergency Preparedness Drill 

Dear Club Members, 

We would like to extend our sincere gratitude to all participants who took part in the recent 

emergency preparedness drill held on [Date]. Your involvement was crucial in making the 

exercise a success. 

As we reflect on the day's activities, we encourage everyone to share their feedback and 

suggestions to improve future drills. Your insights are valuable in enhancing our club's readiness 

for any emergencies. 

Please take a moment to complete the attached survey by [Deadline]. All responses will be kept 

confidential and will help us in our planning efforts. 

Thank you once again for your commitment to keeping our club safe and well-prepared. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Club Name] 

[Contact Information] 


